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Tuesday 15th November 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Talaxy update 

We are pleased to announce that after many weeks of technical issues, we are ready to launch our new homework 

system called Talaxy. This is a computer software facility that offers parents and carers access to information about 

their child from the school management information system.   You can view information about homework your child 

is set via Talaxy.  All pupils and their parents will have access to Talaxy via their email. 

This week teachers are working with pupils to look at the system, showing them how to log in and access their 

homework, and submit via Talaxy so that they are confident when using the system at home. 

As a parent or carer, you can expect to receive an email from Talaxy with a link to click for you to be able to set up 

your own log in details.  This will enable you to monitor what homework your child is being set, as well as (hopefully) 

teaching them good habits around time management to avoid the ‘last minute’ panic that some pupils and families 

experience.  Please keep an eye on your email so that you are able to set this up. 

Talaxy will go live from Monday 21st November, so if you log in before this date you will see that no homework has 

been assigned to your child as yet. 

We anticipate there may be initial set up issues with this new system, so ask that if you do experience any to please 

email Mrs Whitehall in the office on: rwhitehall@ryecroft.staffs.sch.uk and she will do her very best to help you as 

soon as she is able. 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs A Grattage 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

  

Headteacher:  Mrs A Grattage 

Telephone: 01889 590394 

E-mail: office@ryecroft.staffs.sch.uk 

Website: www.ryecroft.staffs.sch.uk 

Ryecroft C.E. Middle School 

Ashbourne Road 

Rocester 

Staffordshire 

ST14 5PB 

Ryecroft C.E. Middle School 

mailto:rwhitehall@ryecroft.staffs.sch.uk

